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I am firmly in opposition to this house bill. I was raised on a century farm and have 

been around local family farmers all of my life. The last thing our family and other 

small family farms need is more government regulation and more bureaucracy 

weighing down on all the work and farm management that we do. In my opinion, this 

is a farm killing bill as well as an employment killing bill. Working on these small 

farms helped pay my way and many of my friends through college. My question is 

why you want to take this opportunity away from so many Oregonians? Thank you for 

considering my testimony in my opinion. 


